Review of County Electoral Arrangements for the County of Denbighshire -
Draft Proposals
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Dear Sir/Madam

The Local Democracy and Boundary Commission for Wales have completed the first stage of their review of
Denbighshire. The Commission is now publishing Draft Proposals. The report can be viewed on the

Commission’s web page — http://ldbc.gov.wales/reviews/electoralreviews/currreviews/59860914/?lang=en

The Commission are providing notice of the period for representation commencing on 21 September 2018
and ending on 13 December 2018. After this date the Commission will consider the representation and any
new evidence that has been received before they prepare their Final Proposals. These will be published and
submitted to the Welsh Government, who may give effect to the proposals either as submitted or with
modifications

Cher Cooke | Review Officer

Local Democracy and Boundary Commission for Wales | Ground Floor | Hastings House | Fitzalan Court | Cardiff |
CF24 0BL

Tel : 1029 2046 4819 | Fax: : 029 2046 4823 | E mail : : Idbc.wales@wales.gsi.gov.uk

Any of the statements or comments made above should be regarded as personal and not necessarily those
of the Commission.

Dylai'r datganiadau neu'r sylwadau uchod gael eu trin fel rhai personol ac nid o reidrwydd fel datganiadau
neu sylwadau gan y Comisiwn.
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